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[bookmark: Title]Theatre Ticket Lottery Rules

One part of the sponsoring activities at Site Linköping is a number of tickets to Östgötateatern and Sagateatern (KARIL). 
Rules for participation in the Lottery

· Only Ericsson permanent employees at site Linköping can participate.

· Only one lottery ticket/person at each draw.

· It is not allowed to ”participate for someone else”.

· Persons who have won at earlier draws the current season cannot participate in any more draws that same season.

· If you have won tickets but are unable to attend the show that date, you have to contact Östgötateatern at the latest 5 days before the show is scheduled and ask to book another day. The ticket has to be delivered to Östgötateatern at the latest 5 days before the show date. Tickets to Sagateatern, KARIL is only valid the date of the performance. 

To Participate

· Lottery tickets for the current date are sent out approximately 2 weeks before the draw. 

· Participant fill in the Lottery Ticket and put it in the mailbox (named KKEL). You find the mailbox on one of the information boards in the Mail area on the first floor in the KB/KC building. 

· KKEL Board members or Coor Personnel will draw the winners, who are notified by e-mail and it will also be published on the Konst- och Kulturföreningen’s (KKEL) homepage.



The Theatre Lottery Tickets are handled by Konst- och Kulturföreningen (the Art and Society) Ericsson AB i Linköping – KKEL.

If you want to be a member of the Art and Culture Society (KKEL) please contact Ann Rehme-Persson. For further information about KKEL, you are most welcome to our homepage: http://www.kkel.se/ 
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